

Bim and Pardeep Sandhu
Chairman of Trustees and Founder
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

21st April 2020

Dear Bin and Pardeep

I wanted to thank you and all of The Sandhu Charitable Foundation for your continued support of The Lullaby Trust and your generous donation of £10,000 to support of our work whilst impacted by COVID-19.

As you will know, your support comes at a critical time for the charity. We will be supporting public health teams to ensure vital information reaches all parents and families during this time and increasing the opening hours of our bereavement services so we can be there for families when they need us. The financial impact of COVID-19 will no doubt be huge and your donation is so very much appreciated at this difficult time.

We will be sure to keep you informed about our progress as we continue through these unprecedented times.

Thank you so much for your ongoing support

With sincerest thanks,

Jenny Ward Chief Executive

The Lullaby Trust 34 New House 67-68 Hatton Garden London EC1N 8JY Main Office: 020 7802 3200 Press: 020 7802 3202

Email: office@lullabytrust.org.uk

**Bereavement Support:** 0808 802 6868 (Freephone) **Information Line:** 0808 802 6869 (Freephone)

www.lullabytrust.org.uk